
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday, 21 January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Does your child cycle to school or do you ride your 
bikes at the weekend then you could be interested in 
the bike marking scheme.  The local Safer 
Neighbourhood Officers are holding a special bike 
marking event in Halfords this Saturday (22nd January) 
between 1pm and 4pm. 
Bring your bikes to get them security marked for free 
and meet some of your local officers. 
Halfords Store Stevenage Unit 3a, Roebuck Retail Park 
London Road Stevenage, SG1 1XZ 

Year 6 have been making fantastic mechanical toys as part of their DT lessons 

Every week in our assembly pupils are recognised 

for their reading. Pupils are expected to read every 

day, this means that your child should have read 

137 times since September and should have 

already received their 125 Reading Certificate.  

Reading should be an adventure, so find a cosy 

corner, settle down with your book or your Bug 

Club book and immerse yourself in another world. 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Charlie is star learner as he has 

been working collaboratively 

very well this week. This has 

helped with his editing skills and 

he has applied this throughout 

other areas of learning. 

Congratulations to Skylar for 

being Star Leaner in Year 3.  

Skylar took on board the advice 

given to her in English and she 

has been putting her hand up a 

lot more to answer questions. 

Eric is Star Learner for settling 

in very well in our class, for 

being active in lessons and 

asking good questions.  Keep 

up your great attitude ! 

Isabella is our Star Learner 

this week for her consistent 

hard work and impeccable 

behaviour! She is super 

helpful in class and is a role 

model to her peers. Well 

done Isabella! 

Lealand is Star Learner for 

his independent learning 

this week and being really 

focused and having a great 

settled week.  Well done. 

Joel is Star Learner 
for Reception this 
week for his lovely 
manners and for 
improving his name 
writing.   

Congratulations to Evie for her 

excellent attitude towards 

learning. Evie is inquisitive and 

has a thirst for knowledge, 

coming to school every day ready 

to learn. She wowed us with some 

interesting animal facts during 

Science.  
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we will 

be focusing on a different 

role model each week 

using our beautiful ‘Little 

People, Big Dreams’ 

books in the library.  So 

our  OUTSTANDING 

PERSON OF THE WEEK for 

24th January is:  

Marie Curie 

Marie Curie was born in Poland in 

1867. Both her parents were teachers 

and Marie learnt how to read and 

write  at an early age and did very 

well at school. Marie wanted to go to 

university but only boys were allowed 

so she moved to Paris to study maths 

and science.  Marie and her husband 

discovered radium and polonium and 

received  Nobel Prizes for their 

research.  Marie was the first person 

to receive two !  During WW1 Marie’s 

discoveries helped with X-ray 

machines that were used to help 

injured soldiers and Marie’s 

discoveries still help people with 

illnesses today. 

WHAT MAKES AN OUTSTANDING PERSON  
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Featherstone Wood Primary School 
Featherston Road, Stevenage, Herts. SG2 9PP 
Tel: 01438 235550  
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